
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

CAPITAN MUNICIPAL SCHOOLS LEGAL NOTICE 

 

NOTICE IS GIVEN that a Special Meeting of the Board of Education, Capitan 

Municipal Schools, will be held at the Capitan Municipal Schools Administrative 

Building, Room 101, 519 Smokey Bear Blvd., Capitan, NM, on Wednesday, May 

11, 2022. The meeting will begin at 6:00 p.m. The purpose of the meeting will be 

to review the FY 23 district budget 

 

NOTICE IS ALSO GIVEN that the May 16, 2022 Regular Meeting of the Board of 

Education, Capitan Municipal Schools, is being moved to May 18, 2022 at the 

Capitan Municipal Schools Administration Building, Room 101, 519 Smokey Bear 

Blvd., Capitan, NM. The meeting will begin at 6:00 PM. The reason for the change 

in meeting date is to allow Board members to attend the senior baccalaureate and 

awards ceremony on May 16, 2022.  

 

NOTICE IS ALSO GIVEN that a Special Meeting of the Board of Education, 

Capitan Municipal Schools, will be held Capitan Municipal Schools 

Administrative Building, Room 101, 519 Smokey Bear Blvd., Capitan, NM, on 

Wednesday, May 25, 2022. The meeting will begin at 6:00 p.m. The purpose of the 

meeting will be to review and approve the FY 23 district budget 

 

The agendas for the foregoing meeting may be obtained from the Interim 

Superintendent's Office. The agendas will also be posted on the district’s website, 

the post office, and the front lobby of the Capitan Schools Administration Building. 

The agendas can be amended before the meeting, but will become final 72 hours in 

advance of the meeting.  

 

If you are an individual with a disability who is in need of a reader, amplifier, 

qualified sign language interpreter, or any other form of auxiliary aid of service to 

attend or participate in the meeting, please contact the Interim Superintendent at 

575-354-8511 at least one week prior to the meeting or as soon as possible.  

 

DATED at Capitan, New Mexico on April 28, 2022. 
 


